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Date: Monday, September 30, 2019 7:20:50 PM 

To whom it concerns: 

I have been directly affected by frivolous trademarks in my personal business. Now the 
USPTO has decided that instead of working to repair your badly broken system, you will 
essentially remove our only recourse? This sounds about right for a government organization. 

Please consider what it is you are trying to accomplish by imposing these fees. If you are 
trying to raise funds, then charge more for trademarks to discourage all the frivolous 
trademark requests. I can promise you that there will be less LOP's if you quit approving 
trademarks like "Dog". 

Sincerely and Respectfully, 
Tracy Mask 


